
 

 

Hi 5H, 

How are you? In September, I am going to be your teacher and Mrs Isaac will be your 
Teaching Assistant – together we are going to be 6G. I am looking forward to teaching 
you.  

 

I know some of you already know me, but I thought I would 
let you know a bit about me.  I am married to Christian and 
I have a 16-year-old son, Oliver, who is currently studying 
for his A-Levels. I really enjoy watching rugby and support 
Wasps & Wales.  My dad is Welsh, so I am very proud of 
my Welsh background – recently I have started to learn to 
speak Welsh. My favourite colour is purple. 

In school, I am the music coordinator, responsible for the music provision. I also run 
the school choir. 

As you know, Year 6 is the last year you spend in primary school before leaving us for 
secondary school. We will spend time getting you ready for this next step in your 
journey.  

As Year 6, the rest of the school look to you to be role models so we will expect your 
behaviour and attitude to school to be superb. There are roles and responsibilities that 
you can take on in Year 6, so you may wish to take some time to consider what roles 
interest you.  

To help your transition to Year 6, please spend some time reading over the summer – 
try some new authors and genres. Brush up on your times tables as these will help you in 
lots of aspects of maths.  During your time in Year 6, we will look at World War 2, 
Africa, Rivers, Electricity and Light. There will be exciting DT projects and preparation 
for Confirmation.  You can see that we are going to be very busy in Year 6.  

 

 

 



I know that we have not seen many of you for a few months, but don’t 
worry about what to expect when you come back. We will spend some time 
finding out what we have all been doing during these strange times. When 
you are back, we will find out from you how you are, how you have been 
getting on at home, answer any questions you might have and talk about 
your worries and hopes for the year ahead and we will go from there. 

We all have incredibly high expectations of you – both academically and socially. We will 
help you to be the very best you can be. I am really looking forward to the year ahead 
and helping you achieve what you want to achieve. Have a lovely summer and I will see 
you in September. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Gregory 

 


